
Prime Minister, Rishi Sunak, has 
announced that a UK general election is 
to take place on 4th July. He made the 
announcement in a press conference 
outside 10 Downing Street. Parliament 
was dissolved on Thursday 30th May, and 
the members of Parliament have 
returned to being members of the public. 
Many are campaigning to be re-elected. 
A general election is when people over 
18 can vote for who they want to 
represent them in the UK parliament. It 
could mean a new government party and 
new leader for the UK this summer.

In the news this week
What do you know about general 
elections? Ask someone older at 
home to recall previous elections.

Many people have come forward to 
say they’d like to see changes with 
how the country is run. Can you think 
of a positive change the government 
could make?

Things to talk about at home ...

© Picture News 2024

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments

Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others
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Is voting the best 
way to change things?
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